To whom it may concern,
| am writing to register my objection to the extension of the NT Intervention.
It is time we realised that one size does NOT fit all.

It is time to stop the repression and control of our first peoples and instead educate and
encourage.

This is the only way we can improve our society and move forward with pride together.
As our aboriginal friends say, "Walk with us, not without us".

We have deprived them of their dignity for long enough.

This is an ideal opportunity to finally put it right - we need to win their respect.

Kind regards,

Jan Brahe





